
Loeber, Leontine

Van: Robert Krimmer U I~3""
Verzonden: maandag 3 juli 2006 18:04

Aan: Schipper-Spanninga, Hanneke

Onderwerp: AW: possible flight-schedule 10th of July

Hi hanneke

I perfectly understand your situation and still it is very interesting for me and I'm more than happy to assist in any
way I can. The schedule is fine with me and I'm looking forward to it. I will fax the form right away!

Regards,
Robert

Von: Schipper-Spanninga, Hanneke [mailto:Hanneke.Schipper@minbzk.nl]
Gesendet: Montag, 03. Juli 2006 17:49
An: Robert Krimmer
Cc: Evertse, Herma; Beukers, Joost
Betreff: RE: possible flight-schedule 10th of July

Dear Robert,

Would you be so kind to fill in this form and send it to us by fax? The faxnumber is +31 704266089. The last part
of the form is in Dutch, we'll answer these questions. When we have received the form, we can book your flight.

I must confess that it is very likely at the moment the project remote voting will not be performed in the planned
way, with the parliamentary elections coming up in November already (an exact date has not been fixed yet). The
Electoral Council will not be included anymore in the procedure. There'll be a much shorter process which aims at
Internetvoting in a more simple way, using a system which has been used in the elections for waterboards. Only
the necessary changes in the system will be made, because of the time-limit the project is suddenly facing. This
means that our original goal, to come to a cooperation with you on the testing of the system, has vanished. I am
sorry about that, but I hope you understand the situation we're in at the moment. Nevertheless we will be pleased
to meet you in Holland.

We plan to have two meetings in the morning/beginning of the afternoon:
- a meeting with drs Joost Beukers, project manager for remote voting (about two hours)
- a meeting with myself, telling you more about the Electoral Council and the challenges the Electoral Council will
face, also in the field of voting machines
- (not yet sure) a meeting with people from the ministry.

We skipped the part with the other person who was planned to perform the security test. We - especially the
remote voting project - would like to ask you if you would be able to repeat the presentation you did in Moskou in
the afternoon. It would be very interesting for the people working on the project.

At the end of the afternoon we could maybe do a small touristic visit to a museum in The Hague.

I'm looking forward to meet you again!

Regards
Hanneke

-n--Oorspron kelijk bericht-----
Van: Robert Krimmer [mailto:1:aJL5 If.f J ••6m
Verzonden: maandag 3 juli 2006 12: 0
Aan: Schipper-Spanninga, Hanneke
Onderwerp: AW: possible flight-schedule 10th of July

26-3-2008



Oh sorry, I overlooked that. The 12.30 flight would be better.

Regards,
Robert

Von: Schipper-Spanninga, Hanneke [mailto:Hanneke.Schipper@minbzk.nl]
Gesendet: Montag, 03. Juli 2006 12:21
An: Robert Krimmer
Betreff: RE: possible flight-schedule 10th of July

Dear Robert,

Thanks for your reply. I have one short question at this moment. Option 3 consists in two "sub-options".
What time would you prefer for your returnflight?
Regards,
Hanneke
m--Oorspronkelijk bericht-----

Van: Robert Krimmer [mailto: L' ] • a bill
Verzonden: maandag 3 juli 2006 12:17
Aan: Schipper-Spanninga, Hanneke
Onderwerp: AW: possible flight-schedule 10th of July

Dear hanneke!

Thanks for your reply - I have full understanding for your situation due to the circumstances with the
elections coming up in November.

Regarding our project I'm fine to come Monday morning and leave Tuesday Morning, so we have
enough time to discuss things, so option 3 is fine for me with coming, could you just put in my
frequent flyer number .

I'm looking forward to our meeting next Monday,

Regards,
Robert

Von: Schipper-Spanninga, Hanneke [mailto:Hanneke.5chipper@minbzk,nl]
Gesendet: Freitag, 30, Juni 2006 15:55
An: Robert Krimmer
Betreff: possible flight-schedule 10th of July

Dear Robert,

I promised you to contact you about the meeting of the 10th of July. I am a little bit delayed, but as
you probably read in the newspapers we're having a cabinetcrisis at the moment in the Netherlands
with the possibility of early elections, maybe in the fall. I hope you understand we had very busy
days.

We wondered wether it would be best to cancel our appointment, but reached the conclusion that, in
the case the elections will be in May 2007 (the normal date, still possible) we need to put in motion
the procedure of the testing. Furthermore we thought it would be interesting and usefull to meet
anyway. I hope you agree on this, despite the somewhat insecure situation regarding the project. If
elections will take place in November for instance, we do not know yet what the consequences for
the project will be.

I succeeded in contacting the expert we're intending to ask to perform the security test, prof. Bart
Jacobs. Luckily he is willing to cooperate with us. He will not be able to attend the meeting on the
10th, but one of his PhDstudents will be there and maybe someone else.
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26-3-2008

I hereby send you the possible flights tot the Netherlands on the 10th of July. I would like to hear
from you whether you prefer to return on Monday or Tuesday and which flight would suit you
best. We'll arrange everything for you of course. For us it would be nice if you could arrive
somerwhere in the morning (for instance 920), so we'll have the possibility to have meetings untill
the end of the afternoon. We could have dinner together afterwards.

Best regards

Hanneke




